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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID – RFQ 19-020 
 

CITY OF SMYRNA, GA 
DURLEY LANE STORM DRAINAGE REHABILITATION 

 
 

Smyrna, Georgia is seeking bids for a unit-price contract to construct DURLEY LANE STORM DRAIN 
REHABILITATION.  The scope of work includes, but is not limited to, removal of existing 42” Conc. Pre-
Cast Headwall; installation of approximately 136 L.F. 42” Aluminized CMP with associated drop inlet 
structures; installation of a new 42” outlet headwall with energy dissipation and associated outlet channel 
stabilization; haul-in fill dirt to be supplied and loaded by City of Smyrna Public Works Department site 
re-grading and re-grassing with existing fencing restoration and associated work. 
 

BID INSTRUCTIONS 
One original and three copies of the bid must be received in a sealed envelope plainly marked "Sealed 
Bid for DURLEY LANE STORM DRAINAGE REHABILITATION” with the date and time of the bid opening 
in the lower left corner of the envelope.  

TIME FOR COMPLETION:  The overall time allowed for Substantial Completion for the total project is 60 
calendar-days, and the time allowed for completion and readiness for final payment is 60 calendar-days 
from the date of Notice to Proceed. This project will be constructed in one phase.  Required easements 
have been acquired. 
 
Proposals must be delivered to the address listed below no later than the bid opening time and date 
indicated.  All information pertaining to proposal number, description, bidder, and opening date must be 
completed on the orange label provided in the bid package and must be attached to outside of the sealed 
proposal. A representative of the company submitting the bid must sign bid in ink. 
 
There will be a pre-bid conference held at 10:00 A.M., Tuesday, May 7th, 2019 in the Human Resources 
Conference room at 2800 King Street, Smyrna, GA 30080. 
 
Bid packages can be purchased for $100 with a company check or money order made payable to CROY 
ENGINEERING, located at 200 North Cobb Parkway, Building 400, Suite 413, Marietta, GA  30062. 
 
Bids should be submitted to:  Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager, City of Smyrna, 2800 King Street, 
Smyrna, Georgia 30080. 
 
Bid opening will be at 10:00 A.M. Wednesday May 15th, 2019. The City of Smyrna has the right to 
accept and/or reject any and all bids. 
 

BID INQUIRIES 
All questions or request for additional information must reference RFQ 19-020 and must be submitted by 
email or letter no later than 5:00, Thursday May 9th, 2019.  All questions and answers will be sent to all 
bidders. No contact will be permitted between bidders and any City staff members or elected officials, 
except through the Purchasing Manager.  The Purchasing Department office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 
p.m., Monday through Friday.  The phone number is 678-631-5337. 
 
Inquiries about this request should be made to:  
Larry Terry, CROY ENGINEERING, LLC, 1260 C West Spring St., Smyrna, GA 30080,  
Phone: 770-971-5407, Email: lterry@croyengineering.com. 
 
 


